
Youth Leaders Meeting Minutes 

October 17th, 2020 

 

Meeting was opened by Coach Nick Nicholson at 2 pm.  

Roll Call: Adult Members present were Coach Nick Nicholson, Coach Angie Nicholson, 

Coaches Corey & Kim Conger, Coach Kevin Dimuzio, Coach Bill Lister. Youth members 

present were Kaitlin Dekowski, Andrew Hebenstreit, Serenity Fox, Landin Markland, 

Dustin Markland, Makenzee Conger. 

Old Business: No old business due to creation of New Youth Leaders Committee 

New Business: First order of business was to elect Officers. Nominations for President, 

Vice-President, Secretary, and Sgt-of-Arms was asked for from the floor. Only one 

person for each position was nominated and voted in by acclamation. The new Youth 

Leaders Committee officers are as follows: 

President: Andrew Hebenstreit 

Vice-President: Landin Markland 

Secretary: Serenity Fox 

Sgt–of-Arms: Dustin Markland 

Adult advisors are Coach Kim Conger and Coach Bill Lister. Advisors will train each 
officer in how to perform the duties of their elected position. 

Coach Nick talked about the youth program being all one association combining Robins 
AFB and Gold Cup youth programs as one program located in two different locations. 
New shirts this year for all youth bowlers will be the same design and monies to help 
pay for them is borrowed from the Middle Georgia USBC. 50/50 raffles will be run during 
leagues to pay back the funds borrowed. 

Discussion as to some of the responsibilities of each officer’s position was done by all 
coaches and the importance of each position. 

Kaitlin Dekowski was introduced as the youth representative on the Georgia State 
Bowling association and her role in keeping us up to date with State issues. 

End of year scholarship tournament was brought up and discussion of other possible 
tournaments was brought up also.  

Training of Youth Officers will be done prior to next meeting. 

The next Youth Leaders will be November 7th, 2020. 
 

Respectfully submitted  

Bill Lister, Coach/Advisor 


